
Hello all 
 
Attached please find the menu for the Friday night dinner options at White 
Spot in New Westminster and the allergy warnings for each of the 
meals.   Although we only have a few allergies on the tour, please take the 
time to double check that the food choice will be appropriate for your 
child.  If there is an issue, please contact me directly. 
 
Go through the choices with your child and I will have them sign up this 
week (if they are band students) and Monday (if they are strings or choir 
students).  Both of these documents will be available on my website. 
https://montgomerymusic.weebly.com/ 
 
Ms. Mackenzie and I will be making our 4 person room groups soon.   Be 
aware that we try to put friend groups together, but it is not always possible 
when it is a friend group of 5.  Plus, they are only going to be together for 
about 8 hours, so they do not have to be best buddies, and I encourage 
them to just deal with the room assignment.  It is very rare that we make 
changes, especially since friend groups will change before tour happens 
anyways. 
 
Thanks for everything 
Kelly 
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